
 

 

 

RP/RJ/DJT 

 

19 October 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

 

Y1 Visit to the Maltby Fire Station Monday 6th November 2023  

 

 

As part of our ‘Fire’ topic next half term, we are going to visit Maltby Fire Station. We 

will be visiting on Monday 6th November in the morning. Both Kestrels and Butterflies 

will be walking down for an hour-long tour before returning to school.  

 

There is no cost for this trip.  

 

Please make sure that the children have appropriate footwear and a coat in case of 

poor weather. We will be back to school in time for lunch.  

 

Linked to this visit, South Yorkshire Fire and Rescue actively support the Fire Fighter 

Charity. They hold collections of any old clothes which is used to raise money for the 

charity. If you would like to support this, please bring in any unwanted items of clothing 

(in a sealed bag) on the day of the visit and we will arrange delivery later that day.  

 

Please complete to medical/consent form on this LINK 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

The Year 1 Team 

Mr R Jones, Miss C Jones and Mrs E Campbell 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/yDWgUNNQDj

